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                                               NOTICE OF IRRIGATION WATER RATE INCREASE 

 
   

Dear SSJID Customer: 

The SSJID Board of Director’s approved an irrigation rate increase on July 22, 2025. The rate increases will 

take effect in the following manner: The flat acreage rate will be collected on the 2025/2026 San Joaquin 

County Property Tax Bill, and the volumetric rate will be billed during the 2026 Irrigation Season. 

This does not change the way you pay your irrigation bill. You will continue to pay the flat acreage rate 

on your property tax bill issued by San Joaquin County, and your volumetric bill via online payment or at 

the District’s Office at 11011 E. Highway 120, Manteca, CA 95336. 

The new water rates are included in the table below: 

 

SSJID has prepared a detailed Cost-of-Service Analysis to show the full cost of providing irrigation service 

and the amount of irrigation non-rate revenues and general-purpose revenues used to cover those full 

costs.  The detailed analysis can be viewed at http://www.ssjid.gov/rates. 

If you have any questions regarding the rate changes, please contact: 

 SSJID District Office at 209-249-4600 
 Or visit http://www.ssjid.gov/rates where you can view a detailed overview of the rate increase 

process 

 

Rate Category 2026 

Flat – per acre $60.00 

Volumetric – Tier 1 (<= 48”) – per acre-feet $10.00 

Volumetric – Tier 2 (> 48”) – per acre-feet $17.50 

Minimum Charge – Flat Rate $60.00 


